
03.104 Moving Policy. Moving expense reimbursements must be approved by the 
appropriate Vice President or President before payment is processed, 
regardless of the source of funding. A copy of the hiring letter or contract 
should be attached to the document presented to Purchasing & Payment 
Services requesting reimbursement.  If receipts for the cost of moving are not 
provided by the new employee, the reimbursement for moving will be taxable. 

 
 


